City of Hebron kstates Minutes
City Community Center
February 3, 2009
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clack, Commissioners Forshee, Duddy, Tucker, Atty. Edison, Clerk Picheo, Tom Barr from the Pioneer News, Officer Cook,
Officer Lerding and 4 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve the January 6, 2009 minutes with the following corrections to add Jimmy’s last name “Stivers, add East Hebron
Lane to where the guard rail was located and change “Burt” to “Bart” was made by Comm. Tucker and was seconded by Comm. Duddy.
Passed 4/0. '

Budget: A copy of the monthly statement was handed out and reviewed. Motion to pay monthly bills was made by Comm. Tucker and
seconded by Comm. Forshee; Motion Passed 4/0.

Officer’s Report: Officer Cook reported a total of %tours with 20 hours worked. He reported that it was very quiet with an exception to
some traffic issues. Officer Cook reported that he did receive a couple of complements on the snow and ice removal.

Office Lerding reported a total of 8 traffic stops with 20 hours worked. Touched based with a resident who had a problem with a dog on East
Hebron Lane.

Old Business: Clerk Picheo stated that the city has 14 tax bills that have not been paid.

Mayor Clark read a letter from Rumpke regarding the complaint from the last meeting, Mayor stated that Rumpke has made a personnel
change which should elevate the problem.

Mayor Clark also gave an update on the illegal signs. The morning after the last meeting the illegal signs were removed.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the Storm Water Inter local agreement. Mayor Clark stated that Option 1 has been approved and signed off
by all the cities with the county.

Clerk Picheo gave an update that all junk items have been removed with an exception to the old computer monitor and de-humidifier. Atty.
dison stated that the de-humidifier could be thrown away because it does not have any copper in it.

Mayor Clark reminded the council to review the sign ordinance so that a special meeting could be held to update the ordinance. Mayor Clark
stated that he would hold a special meeting this month.
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New Business: Mayor Clark read a sign permit for Am%eﬁe and passed out pictures of the proposed sign. Motion to approve
the sign permit for Aceldite’ Adtd tive was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Duddy. Passed; 4/0 Mayor Clark asked Clerk

Picheo to notify A Rutd ok

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the tree removal for the city. Comm. Tucker read a letter that will be placed in the newspaper boxes for
notification explaining that it will take 2 to 3 weeks for the removal.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on FEMA funds that could be available for reimbursement for the tree removal due to the ice storm. Mayor
Clark stated that he wanted to send the Clerk to the training to receive the funds. Motion was made to approve Clerk Picheo to attend and
compensate her for the training by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 4/0.

Mayor Clark reminded the residents that the Stock Yards will be opened for tree removal from 9am -6pm during the week and 8am -4pm on
the weekends.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 pm was made by Comm. Duddy and seconded by Comm. Tucker Passed 4/0.




